
From: Miller, Mary
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2012 5:05 PM
To: Parrott, Jim
Subject: RE: transition options

Why don't you and I discuss this with Mike before we put together a group on this? **Negotiating the PSPAs will be complex, with considerable financial moving parts.**

From: Parrott, Jim [mailto:James_M.Parrott@who.eop.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2012 2:25 PM
To: Miller, Mary
Subject: transition options

Probably worth a getting small group together to think about policy asks connected to PSPAs- principal reduction, etc.

Worth scheduling something later this week or early next? My sense is that we'd be wise to keep it small, w your team and perhaps Brian, Bob and me- Carl likely helpful as well (on substance and because we'll eventually have to run through principals, so getting him bought in early helps us to clear through Alan later). Glad to host here or come your way, whichever feels the better call.

Raise this only because these will likely be tough choices that may take a couple of weeks to think through. If you guys are hoping to negotiate the PSPAs pretty soon, probably better to go ahead and get that process to a good place.

Jim Parrott
National Economic Council
(202) 503-5959